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CIRCULAR
6 December 2019

All the residents of the fNU Hostels are hereby advised to use the existing official
channel of redressing their concerns and grievances by consulting the Senior
Wardens and Provosts of their respective Khands. This is to remind all
concerned students that the Provosts will be available for interactions at the
Provost Office UHA) from 3pm-4pm every Monday and Thursday. Interested
students are welcome to visit this office as per the schedule. Any concerns, views
and feedbacks related to hostel matters may be discussed during the
interactions. +
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